
BUBBLE 3 

This is your classroom. You will stay in here 
with some of your friends.  

Not all your friends will be in your class. 

Your teacher is Mrs Havard   

You will have your own place to sit with your 
own tray full of the things you need in school.  

We will not share our things.

Hello Year 6. I’m really looking forward to getting the 
chance to be your teacher again for a short while. It 
doesn’t seem like long ago that you were my Year Ones. 
See you all next week and try not to worry. Mrs H x

School will look and feel a little different. We understand that you would love to come back and be 
with all your friends, but unfortunately due to the Government Guidelines, we needed to split your 
class. Your class teacher has considered your friendship group when putting you in a bubble. During 
the day, you will need to keep 2m away from everyone. I have asked the younger children to think of it 
as a bubble or forcefield around them!  

The day will run differently too. Some lessons like music and P.E. will not happen, however, we will do 
as much outdoor and physical learning as we can. You will have daily English and Maths lessons.  

Keeping clean is the key. You will be asked to keep yourself clean by washing your hands regularly 
throughout the school day. We will also be keeping your desk area, your tray and the classroom clean. 
If you cough or sneeze, you will need to wash your hands and your desk will be cleaned.  

You will use only one bathroom area for your bubble. The cubicles have been marked as male and 
female. Only one member of your bubble is able to use the bathroom area at one time. 

You will eat your lunch in the classroom and then go outside to play. Lunchtimes have been reduced to 
40 minutes, however, you will also have a morning and afternoon play outside. Your bubble has their 
own MDA who has lots of ideas to make your time outside fun and engaging.  

I hope this helps you ready for next week. We are really looking forward to having you back in school! 


